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The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are sought to be
accomplished thereby:

LB811 eliminates all county numbered license plates in counties over 100,000 people, which are Douglas, Lancaster, and
Sarpy counties.  This bill does not make any changes to license plate provisions applicable to any other county.  LB811 also
allows the DMV to adopt and promulgate additional rules and regulations with respect to designating plate types that shall
display county numbers on a statewide basis, taking into consideration cost, the need for uniformity, factors applicable to the
production, distribution, and use of specific plate types, and any other factors consistent with the purposes of the Motor
Vehicle Registration Act that the director deems relevant.

LB811 will provide a savings to the state by cutting down on duplicate plates in those counties and will also add efficiency to
the DMV by eliminating the confusion caused by the duplicates.

 

Principal Introducer:   ________________________________

Senator Lydia Brasch
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